
HB 524 -- LOBBYISTS (May)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN:  Elections

Currently, lobbyists are required twice a year to provide the
Missouri Ethics Commission with information on legislation they
supported or opposed.  This bill removes that requirement.

FISCAL NOTE:  No impact on state funds in FY 2006, FY 2007, and
FY 2008.


